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Dear St Annes RC Primary School, 

Thank you so much for your donation to Blackburn Foodbank. 
 
In the month of October, you donated 204.25KG food/goods. Your donation ensures that 
we can continue to our mission to support people in crisis in Blackburn and Darwen, 
especially during these unprecedented times.  
 
We are incredibly grateful. 
 
Blackburn foodbank offers more than a food programme. This means that we are providing 
additional support alongside emergency food, to help people address the underlying issues 
behind their crisis. 
 
If you would like to hear more about the work of Foodbank and be added to our mailing list 
please do let us know on info@blackburn.foodbank.org.uk.  We won’t share your details 
with anyone and we won’t bombard you with information either. 
 
Thanks again for your ongoing support.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Karen 
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